
 
Dear Chairwoman Alzate and Members of the House Special Legislation Committee, 
 
I'm writing to express my strong support for House Bill 6124, which would allow Cranston Cares to offer specialty 
"Deeds Not Words" license plates. 
 
Cranston Cares is a nonprofit that has already done so much for the city such as supporting Veterans, mentoring 
youth, feeding families, and bringing neighbors together. This bill would give them a sustainable way to continue and 
grow their mission while promoting a simple motto of “Deeds not Words”.  
 
Please vote in favor of House Bill 6124 and help this local organization continue making a meaningful difference. 
 
Thank you for your time and service. 
 
Sincerely, 
Timothy Corey 
33 Highland Ave Johnston RI  
 
Proud member of Cranston Cares. Iraq War Veteran. Resident of Cranston for 20 years.  

 


